

Office of the Director

Division for Public Administration and Development Management

Department of Economic and Social Affairs

United Nations, Two UN Plaza - DC2-1714, New York, NY 10017

Tel: (212) 963-5761; Fax: (212) 963-9681; E-mail: bertucci@un.org

REFERENCE: DPADM-08/0410

12 June 2008

Dear Mr. Twomey,

Subject: Enhanced Cooperation on Public Policy Issues Pertaining to the Internet

On behalf of Mr. Sha Zukang, Under-Secretary-General of UNDESA, we wish to thank you for acknowledging receipt of his letter dated 12 March 2008 inviting your organization to provide an annual performance report as a follow-up to the Tunis Agenda on the Information Society, specifically focusing on the above-mentioned subject.

We also appreciate receiving your confirmation to submit your input, upon consideration by the ICANN Board during its upcoming meeting. The United Nations Secretary-General is also in the process of preparing his recommendations to the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC) to respond to the attached draft resolution, particularly operative paragraph. 25, which would be taken up in July 2008. Taking this into consideration, we would be most grateful if you could please submit your report not later than Monday, 30 June 2008. Kindly send it either by mail or by fax to:

Mr. Sha Zukang
Under-Secretary-General
Department of Economic and Social Affairs
United Nations
Room DC2-2320, Two UN Plaza
New York, NY 10017
Fax: (1-212) 963-1010

We have taken note of your request to have a copy of Mr. Desai's report to the Secretary-General dated September 2006. We are looking into this matter, and will revert to you as soon as possible.

Guido Bertucci Director

Division for Public Administration & Development Management

Mr. Paul Twomey CEO & President ICANN

Fax: 1-310-823-8649

